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February 4, 2013 
 
Dale A. Gray 
Mackie Consultants, LLC 
9575 W. Higgins Road, Suite 500 
Rosemont, IL  60018 
 
Dear Mr. Gray:  
 
The Illinois Tollway is in receipt of your FOIA request for “Plats of Highway or right of way 
plats or maps for I-80/94 from 171st Street to Paxton Avenue in Sections 25 & 26-36-14 in Cook 
County.”   
 
We have completed the review of your request.  Please note that we have no responsive records 
available for your request, as I-80/I-94 is not a part of the Illinois Tollway system. 
 
The Illinois Department of Transportation (IDOT) has jurisdiction over I-80/I-94 and would be 
the agency you should contact regarding this request. IDOT’s FOIA office information is as 
follows: 
 
Barbara Brush 
DOT Admin. Bldg., RM 300 
Springfield, IL 62764 - 0002 
Phone: 217-782-0692 (o)  
E-mail: barbara.brush@illinois.gov 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Joelle McGinnis 
Freedom of Information Officer 
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